Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
A reminder to Year 5 parents that they have a trip to the Houses of Parliament on Monday 16th December. Please make payment and provide consent via your ParentMail account. Many thanks to all the parents who have already done this. 
Our Pupil Parliament Equality Committee, has come up with the idea of giving back at Christmas! They have partnered with Bucks Radio Toy Appeal and were interviewed by the station this week. Please click below to see their video!
https://www.bucks.radio/community/toy-appeal/
A reminder to Year 6 that the deposit for the Residential is due on Friday 13th December. Please make payment via your ParentMail account.
Many thanks to all the grown ups who helped in school this week with Yr 4 sewing and Yr 5 cooking, it was great fun for the children!
We today found out that we have won a National School Attendance Award! We are in the top 25% of Primary Schools in England!
Please see below for some important reminders for next week:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Monday 9th December
	Rock Steady End of Term concert

	 
	 
	Crochet club 15:15-16:00 (last session)

	 
	 
	 

	 
	Tuesday 10th  December
	Debating club 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	Science club 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	Yoga/Pilates club 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	 

	 
	Wednesday 11th December
	Cross Country 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	 

	 
	Thursday 12th December
	Laura Kyrke-Smith MP to visit

	 
	 
	Netball club 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	 

	Year 3
	Tuesday 10th December 
	Yr 3 & 4 Book Club 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	 

	Year 4
	Tuesday 10th December
	Swimming

	 
	 
	Yr 3 & 4 Book Club 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	 

	Year 5
	Thursday 12th December
	5E Forest School 

	 
	 
	Young Voices Choir 15:15-16:00

	 
	 
	 

	Year 6
	Thursday 12th December
	Young Voices Choir 15:15-16:00

	 
	Friday 13th December
	Deadline for Year 6 Residential deposit


Please see below for the Wednesday word:
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/preparation?pid=MTA101634&v=157.3
Have a lovely weekend!
Kind regards
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